
February 14, 2006 
 
 
 
 
 
To the Honorable Common Council 
  Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 031398 is a substitute ordinance to rescind the ordinances changing West Juneau Avenue 
between North 17th Street and North 18th Street and a portion of West McKinley Avenue between North 
17th Street and North 18th Street to Pedestrian Mall, in the 4th Aldermanic District.  
 
 The redevelopment of the area bounded by West Juneau Avenue, West McKinley Avenue, North 17 th 
Street and North 20th Street would require that the status of Pedestrian Mall be removed from the 
aforementioned portions of public streets to provide for through vehicular traffic.  
 
 The City Plan Commission at its regular meeting on February 13, 2006, recommended approval of 
the subject ordinance. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
cc: Ald. Bauman 


